
The Most Holy Body and Blood of Christ 

Dear Parishioners, 

 

     Since the pandemic began two and a half years 

ago we have seen a large reduction in Mass         

attendance and rightly so (to be safe). Now we are 

seeing the light at the end of the tunnel with fewer 

cases of the virus. Please consider returning to 

Mass in person and if you feel the need, please 

wear a mask and sit away from your neighbor. 

     Check out the list in the column to the right and 

give returning to Mass in Church some deep 

thought. 

     We miss you!! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ten Good Reasons 

To Go To Mass 
 

 
1. God asks us to make one day holy.  We all 

need to refocus physically, mentally and  

 spiritually. Going to Mass helps us to see  

 everything from a different perspective. 

2. Jesus gives us the gift of himself.  When we go 

to Mass we are doing what Jesus commanded 

his followers to do. 

3. We need to be part of a community.  When we 

come together at Mass to pray and worship, 

we fulfill a deep need inside of us to be in 

communion with other people. 

4. God has a special message.  God speaks to us 

in a special way in the readings at Mass. We 

should be open to what the Lord is trying to 

tell us. 

5. We need to talk to God.  When we go to Mass, 

we speak to God through our singing,  

 communal responses and prayers, and personal 

 prayers from the depths of our hearts. 

6. People need prayers.   We pray for others      

anytime, but when we pray for others during  

Mass, we pray in a special way. 

7. We need to stand up for what we believe.    

 Being a follower of Jesus, we have the  

 opportunity to stand up and proclaim what we 

 believe together. 

8. We need to acknowledge that we make  

 mistakes. At every Mass, we have the  

 opportunity to review the past week and admit 

 that we have sinned. 

9. We need ritual in our lives.   Mass is a ritual, 

and we are formed, disciplined and consoled 

when we participate in the Mass. 

10.  We need to experience something bigger than 

ourselves.    When we go to Mass, we share in 

the death and resurrection of Jesus. We enter 

into God’s great plan when we offer our lives 

to God. We are strengthened by the Eucharist 

and sent out into the world to bring the Gospel 

message to all. 

It’s not too late to enter your 

foursome for 

The 24th Annual 

Msgr. William L. Walsh 

Memorial Golf Tournament 
 

We currently have 15 teams as of now registered 

for the Monday, July 25th Tournament at  

Tuscarora Golf Club. It is a Captain and Crew  

Format. The cost is $150.00 per golfer. Lunch will 

be served at Noon with a Shot Gun start at 

1:00pm. 
 

Would you or your company like to become  a 

hole sponsor for $100.00 or would you like to  

donate something for a door prize?   
 

We thank you for your consideration and are  

grateful for any support you may offer. All  

proceeds go directly to the Church. Contact Joe 

Penizotto at 315-415-7468 or Lauri at the Parish 

Office, 315-422-7163. 

Mass Schedule 

Daily Mass: Tuesday-Friday 9:00 am in the    

Convent Chapel 

Saturday Vigil: 4:00 pm;  

Sunday Masses: 7:30, 11:30 am & 5:00 pm 
 

Vietnamese Masses:  

Daily Tues.-Fri. 5:30 pm in the Convent Chapel;  

Saturday 8:00 am; Sunday 9:30 am 

 

Sacrament of Penance: Wed. 4-5 pm in Church 
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Bread and Wine 

For Masses Celebrated During The Week 

In Loving Memory Of 

Jeffrey Canino, Anniversary 

Requested By  

Mom and Family 

This Week  We Remember...  
 

Monday: June 20 
There is no 12:00 pm Mass today at 

St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 
 

Tuesday: June 21 

 St. Aloysius Gonzaga 
9:00 am   

Fran Testone/Roe and Mike Colagiovanni 

Joakim Nguyen/Shana Nguyen 
 

12:00 pm  

For the Parishioner of St. John the Baptist/Holy Trinity 
 

Wednesday: June 22 
Sts. Paulinus of Nola, John Fisher, Thomas More 

9:00 am  

Nancy Rossi/The Saya Family 

Robert Kalska/Son, Paul 
 

 

Thursday: June 23 

          The Nativity of St. John the Baptist 
9:00 am  

Libby Scalzo/Sam Spadaro 
 

 

Friday: June 24 

 The Most Sacred Heart of Jesus 
9:00 am   

Delores Vassallo/Ginnie Lostumbo 

William M. Merriett/Paul 
 

12:00 pm  

Antono Princi/Daughter 

Maria Princi/Daughter 

Nancy Holly McLaughlin/Mother-in-law 

Maria Condelo/Niece 
 

Saturday: June 25 
4:00 pm  

Christine Carapella and Maria Laura Pallotta/Anna 

Benny and Terry Cimino/Son, Joseph 

Bessie and Attilio Sampaolesi/Bertha and Family 

Jeffrey Canino/Mom and Family 

Mary, Joseph and Angelo Canino/Bertha and Family 

Mark Felicia/Rosalie Trinca 

Grace Mucci/Niece, Jeannie 

Illene Emma Rogers/Shirley Damiano 
Sarah (1 Yr. Ann.) & Charles DeGilormo/JoAnne Licitra 
 

5:30 pm at St. John’s/Holy Trinity 

Rick Sardo/The Family 

Sunday: June 26 

          Thirteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time  
 

7:30 am 

Ken Van Tassel/John Minozzi 

Angeline Viggiano/Joe Kurpiewski 

Michael Iacampo (B)/Wife, Edda 
 

9:00 am at St. John’s/Holy Trinity 

Antonio McLaughlin/Mother 

Curt Halsey/Marianne 

Paul Ferretti/Marily 

Anthony DelVecchio/The Family 
 

11:30 am 

Mary and Anthony Catalino/Family 

Phil and Sharon Catalino/Gary 

Alessandro and Aida Sisera/Gilda 

Anna Lombardi/Domenico Colantone 

David Montgomery, 1 Yr. Ann./Family 

Carmel Emling/Domenico Colantone 

Peter and Margaret Misiano, Ann./Daughter, Carm 

Ann Corcoran, Ann./Sister, Carm 
Lou Pennacchia, 1 Yr. Ann./Peter & Marion DelGiorno 

Patricia Panto (B) & Frances Saia (B)/Maryann and Alana 
 

5:00 pm 

Michael Canestrare/Betty Jane Toia   

Padre Pio 
 
 

Devotional Candle Burning For 

Richard Tortora, Sr. 

Requested By 

Rita, Doug and Jeffrey Fox 

 



THANK YOU   
 

     Fr. Naveen Borlakunta V.C. and all the  

Vincentian Missionaries thank you for your  

prayers and generous mission offering last  

weekend. Your offerings will help them to carry 

out their many missionary activities and will help 

them educate young men studying for the  

priesthood. If you did not have an opportunity to 

make an offering or would like to make an  

additional offering, you may make your offering 

through the general parish collection in a  

specially marked envelope. Thank you very much 

for your and generous support.  

     If you would like to sponsor a seminarian and 

help him to become a priest, you may write: 

Fr. Francis Cheruparampil V.C., Mission  

Procurator, P.O. Box 45, Hazlet, NJ 07730  or 

email: Fcheru@aol.com.  The Vincentian  

Missionaries keep you and your parish in their 

prayers and Masses. 
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SACRIFICIAL GIVING 

Please contact Fr. Dan if you have any questions 

about our parish finances. 
 

OLP/St. Peter Collection: 

June 12, 2022  $6,224.00 
Missionary Collecton:       $765.00 
 

SJ/HT Collection:   
June 12, 2022  $7,436.00 

Results:  OLP/St. Peter’s  

    Bocce League 6/6 
 

Winners Aces 

  Lady Bugs 

  Linguini 

  Flash Lightning 

  Bocce Babes 

  Dynamo 

Please remember in your prayers the 

sick of our parish and all those in 

 hospitals, nursing homes and the 

home bound.    
 

 Shawn Babcock, Nancy Bailey, Rosaria  

Campolo, Robert Capria, Grayce Costantini, 

Catherine Cushman, Linda Deapo, Joni Uva  

DelGiorno, Gen DiMento, Ginny and Erin  

Donovan, Aaron Doty, Jenny Emmi, Mary Ann 

Felicia, Marilyn Ferretti, Beverly Frey, Ellen 

Gangemi, Gladys Graham, Robert Greenwood, 

Joseph Guinto, Jeanne Hammond, Keith Horton, 

Josephine Indelicato, Mary Isgar, Dory Jones, 

Shirley Kerr, Rosemary Lane, Kay Ledermann, 

Jackie Limeri, Maria Luisi, Diane Mackey, Norm 

MacKenzie, Peggy Miccinelli, Diane Moro, Jean 

Padden, The Pavia Children, Philomena Piraino, 

Joe Ruggeri, Cathy Galutz Sacco, Faith Setzer, 

Marion Sherwood, John Sobon, Timothy K. 

Suppes, Barbara Traino, Maryann Vigliotti, 

Shelly Visco, Matthew Watkins and Fred 

Wheeler. 

LITURGICAL MINISTERS 

Weekend of  June 25-26 
 

4:00 pm OLP/St. P. R. Scalzo 

5:30 pm St.J/HT C. Schotthoefer 

7:30 am  OLP/St.P. J. Magnarelli 

9:00 am St.J/HT J. Robinson  

11:30 am OLP/St. F. Brice 

5:00 pm OLP/St.P Fr. Caruso 

   FAMILY PERSPECTIVE 
(from the Office of Family Life Education) 

  
     In today’s Gospel Jesus teaches we will find 

abundance by sharing the little we have. No  

matter how little time, money or food we have, it 

is enough to share. 

The Parish Office will be closed  Monday, June  

20th for the Celebration of Juneteenth. 

No Noon Mass at St. John/Holy Trinity. 

                        BEREAVEMENT 
 

Please remember in your prayers Patrick 

Nesci and Katherine Berardi, who passed 

away this week.  Our deepest sympathy to 

their families.  Eternal rest grant unto him O 

Lord, and let perpetual light shine upon them. 

May they rest in peace.  



      June 19, 2022           4 

 

 

 

 

CAP ENROLLMENT 
 

     Cathedral Academy at Pompei is accepting  

registrations for the coming school year. We 

welcome you to tour CAP at any time to see all 

our great school has to offer...we just know that 

you will fall in love!! A Catholic school education 

is a an incredible gift to give your child or  

grandchild. Why not look into it? Tuition  

assistance is available. Please call the school  

office at 315-422-8548 for information or an  

application. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

VIENNA BOY CHOIR  

LESS THAN 6 MONTHS AWAY!!!  

DECEMBER 6th in OUR CHURCH!!! 
 

We will be starting to advertise publicly for our 

upcoming Vienna Boy Choir Concert in the next 

few weeks, so if you are interested in going and 

haven’t gotten your tickets yet, please do so soon 

so that you are not disappointed!!  

 

This incredible world famous group speaks for 

itself…we have all heard about them and many 

have listened on tapes or T.V., maybe some have 

even been to Vienna to see them in person. But to 

have them performing here in our own beautiful 

Church...Our Lady of Pompei/St Peter, is just 

amazing!!! We hope you will take advantage of 

this remarkable opportunity and join us on     

Tuesday, December 6th!!! Tickets are $100.00 and 

$75.00. Seats are already more than half sold so 

don’t delay!!  

 

You can also support the concert and our Parish 

efforts in the way of sponsorships, ads, and      

tributes, (business and or personal). They will all 

be listed in our program booklet as well as     

sponsorship signage. It’s certainly a great way to 

get your message out to 100’s of attendees and 

supporters and you will generously be              

contributing as well!!!  

 

For tickets, sponsorships, ads, tributes and for 

more information please call us at the Parish     

Office 315-422-7163 anytime or visit us after 

masses in the back of church starting July 16th..  

 

This is sure to be a very joyful ushering in of our 

Christmas Season!!! 

 

As always, thank you for your continued          

dedicated support! 

 

HOW BOUT THAT  

ART WORK?!! 

 

So many parishioners have        

commented on the beautiful art work that our   

students regularly adorn our Church Bulletin 

Boards with. If you haven’t stopped to appreciate 

it…do yourself a favor and please do.  

Our wonderful art teacher Jamie Wallace has a 

tremendous gift of bringing out the very best in 

our students!!! Thank you Jamie and all our   

wonderful students for sharing your gifts…and 

love!!!!  

Monday, June 20th there will be a Northside 

Neighborhood Group Meeting at 7:00 pm in the 

CAP cafeteria on N. McBride St.  

 The OLP/St. Peter Golf League  

 For Tuesday,  6/7 was rained out!! 

 No Scores to report!! 

 No report next week as our valued 

 golf reporter will be away. 


